
REMEMBER THE SABBATH DAY 

The Lewis Branch of Day One (LDOS) has 

commissioned the publication of a new book on the 

Lord’s Day. The book is entitled ‘Remember the 

Sabbath Day – Is the Lord’s Day still relevant in the 

twenty-first century?’ There are seven chapters in the 

book contributed by seven different ministers from 

across the Island Church community. 

The observance of the Christian Sabbath is in decline 

and the importance of it to the Christian community 

and the wider world cannot be over emphasised. The 

observance of the Lord’s Day as the Christian Sabbath 

is key to the general health and wellbeing of 

humankind and to the spiritual wellbeing of the 

children of God.  

This Book helps to remind us of the basic truths 

underlying the Sabbath day and is a great source of 

information to help us rediscover what the Bible says 

about the Lord’s Day. 

 

It is available on the Day One website here, in the Stornoway Religious Bookshop on Kenneth 

Street, Stornoway, or by contacting the Local Branch of the LDOS on lewisldos@hotmail.com  

The Book is priced at £6.00. A limited number of copies are available at the door today at the 

reduced price of £5.00 each. If you wish to buy a copy, please put your name on the sheet 

provided and bring payment for the book in an envelope marked with your name and the title of 

the book – Remember the Sabbath Day. If we run out of copies today, you can still leave your 

name and address. More copies are readily available and can be picked up next Lord’s Day.   
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